
 

Subject: Invitation to visit Cambrian College 

Dear Mr.Wu Wanxiong, 

On behalf of the international department at Cambrian College I warmly invite you and other delegates from 

China University of Labor Relations (CULR) to visit Cambrian College from June 24th to June 28th 2024. We 

would like to take this opportunity to show you all Cambrian college has to offer, and to strengthen ties 

between our respective institutions while exploring collaboration opportunities. 

The main objectives for this visit include:  

• Meet the executive team at Cambrian College  

• Receive a tour of our campus to better understand who we are as an institution  

• Attend meetings with academic staff  

• To discuss mutual collaboration opportunities such as exchange programs, research opportunities, and 

education program development  

We extend this invitation the following:  

• Mr. Wu Wanxiong. (March 10th 1970) Vice President of China University of Labor Relations 

• Ms. Xu Yanli. (March 10th 1976) Professor. Dean of the School of Hospitality Management and 

Director of Foreign Affairs Department. China University of Labor Relations 

• Mr. Zhai Xiangkun (August 19th 1978) Professor. Director of the Department of Hospitality 

Management. School of Hospitality Management. China University of Labor Relations 

• Ms. Zheng Zhiwei (November 27th 1974) Associate Professor. Director of the Department of Tourism 

Management. School of Hospitality Management. China University of Labor Relations 

• Mr. Kang Chunjie (November 16th 1975) Associate Professor of the Department of Hospitality 

Management. School of Hospitality Management. China University of Labor Relations 

Please let us know by April 8th if you will be accepting this invitation. If you require any additional 

information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me at 705-566-8101 ext.6295 or 

imad.alsukkari@cambriancollege.ca. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

 

Imad Al-Sukkari 
Director, Cambrian International  
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